
From: Safety Village 
Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2019 8:52 PM 
To: Evelyn Eichenbaum  
Subject: Delegation request- May 18th, 2019 

 

Dear Ms. Evelyn Eichenbaum, Clerk Haldimand County  

 

Please accept this email as a request on behalf of the Community and Children's Safety Village 

to be a delegation at the May 18th, 2019 Council in Committee meeting to present our update to 

Council .   

 

The speakers will be Tom Myerscough, President and Mark Foster, Vice President. 

 

I will forward our presentation. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any further information. 

 

 

Kindest regards,  

 

 

Stephanie Giles 

Communication Director 

Community and Children's Safety Village of Haldimand- Norfolk 

 


